[Date]
Dear_______________:


This office is in receipt of your request for records made in accordance with the Virginia Freedom of Information Act (§ 2.2-3700 et seq.). Please be advised that portions of the records you have requested relating to [describe the exempt portions generally] are exempt from disclosure under [cite specific exemption from FOIA or other applicable state or federal law].  Therefore, these portions have been redacted from the records being released to you.

Thank you for contacting this office.


Sincerely,

